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Parent Newsletter 

Autumn No. 5 – Wednesday 6th October 2021 

Many children have enjoyed their final swimming sessions this week prior to the pool closing for the winter, we 

look forward to it opening again next May. 

 

It has been lovely to hear the return of musical activities in school over the last few weeks, with choir, orchestra 

and the return of Rocksteady.  We received the first contribution to our harvest assembly this morning – a lovely 

rendition which all of the school will enjoy next week during our in-school harvest assembly. 

 

Now that the weather has turned much colder please remember to send children into school with named coats 

and appropriate footwear – thank you. 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

 

School Photos 

 

Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our school on the 14th of October 2021, to 

take the whole school individual & sibling photos.  All Parents are requested to pre-

register before the photography date above to enable access to your child’s photographs. 

Pre-registration is required for every photo shoot.  Registration only takes a 

minute.  Please visit www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk and enter the following code:  

JRTPVNB 

If you would like a photograph of your child with siblings who do not attend Mayfield 

there will be slots available between 08.00am and 08.45am – please book via 

office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

 

Celebration Art 

Project 

 

Please return your child’s artwork to the class teacher, after making your online payment 

through www.parentpay.com.  All orders must be received by Monday 11th October.  

No cash or cheques can be accepted.           Unfortunately, late orders cannot be 

accepted. 

 

Please state clearly on your order if you do not want any Christmas wording added by 

the printers. 

 
ParentPay 

www.parentpay.com   

We are cash free school and only accept payment on the ParentPay system.  Activation 

codes have been emailed to every family that has not yet registered their account.  There 

are many activities coming up that will require payment and we strongly recommend you 

activate your account now.  ParentPay – it’s not just for school meals!  

 

Ballroom Dance 

Classes 
 
Is your child inspired by Strictly Come Dancing? 

Ballroom dance classes are  available to Years 1 and up on a Thursday after school.  

Lessons are ran by Aspire Dancesport for more details email  

rachel@aspiredancesports.co.uk or visit their website www.aspiredancesport.co.uk 
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Dinner Money 

Reminder 

Please can parents ensure that outstanding balances are settled by half-term. Please note 

the amounts for next half term’s school dinners.  

Per Day £2.25    ~     Per Week £11.25   ~   Half Term £83.25 

Please ensure you keep you balance up to date, if you are not sure what is owed please 

contact Mrs Khan in the Office. Dinner money can be paid online using our ParentPay 

system. If you do not have an account please ask at the school office or email 

skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  

Mrs Khan 

Coming soon   
PTA Pumpkin 
Contest and Art 

Festival  

Mayfield PTA are busy planning our Autumn fundraiser and will be sharing information 

soon.   Get creative with your kids and create a spooky or silly pumpkin, or a creative 

masterpiece for ‘The Colours of Autumn’ Art festival.  Watch out on ParentMail for more 

details coming soon. 

                
 

Dates for the 

Diary 

Wednesday 6th October Pre-loved uniform Sale 
Infant playground – 3.05pm – 4.00pm 

Monday 11th October Celebration Artwork order deadline 

Payment online only 

Thursday 14th October School photos  
Make sure register now! 

Monday 1st November 

 

Staff Training Day 

School closed for pupils 

Friday 5th November 

 

Flu Vaccines (Rec – Year 6) 

Please check Parentmail for consent form 
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